Employment outlook for students
Over the last eighteen years, CAR has employed hundreds of students to work on cultural resource assessment projects.  From their participation in these activities, students have honed their field, laboratory, and report writing skills while earning extra money.  CAR contracts with various business and governmental entities to provide cultural resource management services.  The majority of these contracts are short-term projects.  Larger, more complicated projects are generally scheduled for quarterly breaks or over the summer, though there are exceptions to this rule.

FORECAST

The outlook for the remainder of the 2006-2007 academic year is good with two moderately-size field inventories scheduled for Spring Break and later in Spring Quarter.  Both inventories focus on desert environs and each carries prehistoric and historical components.  Pre-survey training will be conducted prior to commencement of the projects. 

Students should realize that small project opportunities are generally not posted, but are offered to students that have excelled in related coursework, a proficiency for the project theme, or are readily available and have demonstrated a positive attitude.  For example, a student who produces an exemplary laboratory methods paper on adobe brick and mortar will be invited to participate in a small project on a similar topic; a student interested in historical archaeology would be invited to participate in a historical building inventory.  All these opportunities are predicated on project budgets, student classroom schedules, and each student’s attitude and previous performance.

On occasion, private CRM firms will contact CAR requesting students to fill field crew openings.  Generally, CAR will notify students of these opportunities via email or by posting a flyer on one of the bulletin boards on the Archaeology mezzanine.    
· Depending on project staffing needs and student availability, opportunities to work on projects will be announced, or assigned to particularly qualified students.
· As students progress through the academic program and gain experience, they may be asked to serve in leadership roles in the field and laboratory.  However, you are encouraged to make your interests known to the Directors of CAR. 

While the Directors of CAR are responsible to the University for the fiscal health of CAR, students must realize that their longevity as workers for CAR is contingent on their smart, safe work habits and overall positive approach to our projects.  

